COUNTY ASSESSOR

Office Telephone: (218) 299-5017

Fax: (218) 299-5195



MEMO

Barnesville City Officials To:

From: Nancy Gunderson, Clay County Assessor

Date: April 27th, 2020

RE: 2021 Assessment

This memo is to notify you that the Clay County Assessor's office will be conducting a reassessment of Barnesville City starting in May. This reassessment will be for the 2021 assessment, payable in 2022 and will consist of on-site inspections, inventory of all buildings, and updating photos for each property. Improved agricultural and residential property owners will receive postcards to inform them of this re-assessment. We will be doing exterior only inspections on each property.

In most cases, staff will be traveling in a county marked vehicle or a personal vehicle which is marked with Clay County Assessor signage. The staff person will carry county issued identification also.

Should you or your City residents have any questions please contact our office at 218-299-5017. This memo is only being mailed to the township clerk, so please share with the rest of the council at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

